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To: Dr. Kohei Satoh 

Managing Director, ARIB 

 

Subject: Schedule for future activities in IMT-Advanced standardization 

 

Dear Dr. Satoh, 

 

At its Session #66 of 15-18 March 2010, the IEEE 802.16 Working Group developed a response to a liaison statement 

from TTA PG 702 (IEEE L802.16-10/0031) regarding “Schedule for future activities in IMT-Advanced 

standardization.” We would like share with you our views expressed in that communication and therefore direct your 

attention to (IEEE L802.16-10/0038r2). 

 

We look forward to further cooperation with ARIB on future activities related to IMT-Advanced standardization. 

 

Regards, 

 

Roger B. Marks 

Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access 

 

cc: Shinichi Nomoto, WG-I Chair, RIT Study Group of ARIB IMT-Advanced Subcommittee 

Takashi Shono, IEEE 802.16 WG Liaison to ARIB IMT-Advanced Subcommittee 

Tatsuyoshi Nakamura, WG-I Secretary, RIT Study Group of ARIB IMT-Advanced Subcommittee 

Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 Executive Committee 

Michael Lynch, IEEE-SA Technical Liaison to ITU-R 

Reza Arefi, ITU-R Liaison Group Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group 
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